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Dear Christian Science Field including Indiana and Kentucky,

Christian Science nursing is an eternal, whole, complete expression of God’s love 
for man, and man reflecting that Love. Fundamental to the ministry of a Christian 
Science nurse is an active, prayerful confirmation of man’s innate spirituality and 
responsiveness to God’s harmonious government. This spiritual witnessing undergirds 
each aspect of the care a Christian Science nurse renders.  As you already know, 
Midland-at-Home is a charitable corporation established in 2011 to continue to provide 
for the Christly practice of Christian Science nursing in the home or a neighboring facility
and for Christian Science nurses who are developing this healing ministry.

Our website, www.midlandathome.org, launched in June 2017. You can contact a 
Journal-listed Christian Science nurse, Lisa Vollnogle, by calling 317-801-3744 for 
information about Midland-at-Home or Christian Science nursing questions in general. We
work in conjunction with the new National Fund for Christian Science Nursing, NFCSN, 
administered by The Principle Foundation. You can contact them online at www.nfcsn.org.
or by calling 800-826-7756.    

Our Annual Meeting was held on May 5, 2018 at Fifth Church, Indianapolis. The 
meeting theme, How True Christians Love, was highlighted by readings from our dual 
pastor and other writings of Mary Baker Eddy. Written articles with comments and 
inspirational remarks from four Indiana Christian Science nurses unable to attend were 
read, and then the meeting was opened for each individual attendee to share how their 
affiliation, understanding or connection to Christian Science nursing had impacted their 
demonstration of Christian Science as it relates to the mission of our church. After lunch 
a wonderful, informative power point presentation on the NFCSN, National Fund for 
Christian Science Nursing, including a short video was well received followed by many 
questions and answers. 

Our Midland-at-Home board was asked to help sponsor an event in conjunction 
with the first International Day of Christian Science Nursing Days in September. On
Saturday, September 22nd, Board member, Lisa Vollnogle, a Christian Science nurse, 
taught the one-day seminar, The Spiritual Dimension of Care. The board members 
planned, advertised, hosted meeting & lunch, and online presentation of NFCSN.
World-wide Christian Science care facilities, Visiting Nurse services, donor and funding 
organizations affiliated with Christian Science nursing hosted many inspirational and 
informational celebrations and programs.

Financial and metaphysical support is an ongoing request from our field, allowing 
the benevolence funding requested for this Manual-based provision. Please feel free to 
contact us with any questions, and  send your donations to: Midland-at-Home P.O. Box
20724 Indianapolis, IN  46220-0724  or online at our website: 
www.midlandathome.org. As always, we invite you to join us in supporting this glorious 
work!

http://www.midlandathome.org/
http://www.midlandathome.org/


With much love and gratitude,
Board of Directors Jacqueline Dixon

Sandy Martinelli
Joyce Van Deman
Greg Jarvis
Lisa Vollnogle
Megan Hey

        


